Turkey Hill School Gobbler Newsletter
January 26th, 2024

School News:

Valentine’s Day: is on the way! Please remember that food, candy, and gum are not allowed
to be handed out in school. We know that some Valentines come with pre-packaged bags of
treats. Your child will not be able to distribute these at Turkey Hill on Valentine’s Day. However,
sending in non food Valentines like pencils, stickers, erasers, etc. are perfectly acceptable. As
we have done in the past, room parents will coordinate a classroom party with the teacher that
will take place on February 14th. Parents are invited to attend the party if their schedule
allows. Thank you in advance for making this a “sweet” day! Please click here to see the
Valentine’s Day Letter that was sent home in backpacks earlier last week..

Winter Band and Orchestra Concert: On February 1st at 7pm we will hold our annual winter
concert that showcases our students who participate in a specialized instrument group at
Turkey Hill. We have two groups performing this year:
e Our school band will perform under the direction of Mrs. Patrick and needs to arrive at
6:15pm.
e Our school orchestra will perform under the direction of Mr. Olden and needs to arrive
at 6:40pm.
The students performing will participate in a dress rehearsal during the day in which they will
perform for the student body. Then they will perform again for parents and family members at
the evening performance.

AV Club Morning Broadcast: Click Here to see this week’s AV Broadcast. You will be
prompted to type in a password. Our password is turkey.

Virtual Backpack: Please click the link to see all flyers in the virtual backpack.
School: https://www.oess.org/our-schools/turkey-hill/virtual-backpack/school-news

PTO: htips:/sites. le.com/view/turkey-hill-
Community: https://www.oess.org/our-schools/turkey-hill/virtual-backpack/new-page
PTO Events

Talent Show:
Got talent? Share it with us! The Turkey Hill TALENT SHOW is coming!

Important dates:

Dress Rehearsal (mandatory for performers) Wednesday, 2/28 from 6:00-8:30 pm.
Talent Show: Friday, 3/8 at 7pm. (Ticket sale information coming in February)
Question? Email sara.wallace@live.com

Little Lady and a Loved One:
Save the date! Our Little Lady and a Loved One event will take place on Saturday,

February 10 and will feature an 80’s theme. Click here to register:
https://ths-pto-80s-night-2024.cheddarup.com

6th Grade Slideshow Photos: 6th grade parents, we need photos of your student to
include in the 6th grade promotion slideshow! These photos should be memories from
kindergarten through 6th grade. Please submit photos that include 2 or more THS
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students, and please choose photos that do not include siblings or students outside of
THS. Photos may be emailed to turkeyhillyearbook2324@gmail.com.

Yearbook 6th Grade Baby Photos: 6th grade parents - please email one baby picture of
your graduate to turkeyhillyearbook2324@gmail.com for a special feature in the yearbook!
Please include the student’s name in the email subject line.

Yearbook Orders: The online store is open for yearbook orders! Order yours here today,

using yearbook ID code: 13366124. The price is $28, with the option to have your cover

personalized for an additional $5.

*ATTENTION 6TH GRADE PARENTS* All 6th graders will receive a FREE copy of the
yearbook courtesy of the PTO. Please do not submit an order for 6th graders unless you
wish to purchase additional copies. You may request a personalized cover ($5) by

emailing {

rkeyhill

k2324

mail.

Yearbook Photos: Submit photos to be considered for inclusion in the yearbook here:

2023/2024 Yearbook Photo Album. Email

rkeyhill

k2324@gmail.

m with

questions. Photos should be of school events and ideally include more than one student.
Please share holiday concert and party photos!

Turkey Titan School Store: Status for Wednesday, January 31th: CLOSED. The store
will be open to all grades on alternating Wednesdays during lunch. Gift certificates are
available for purchase - a great alternative to holiday and birthday goody bags! Email

laura.yencho@gmail.com or ajdecrosta@aol.com for info.

Stay in Touch! Want to stay up to date on ALL that is happening at THS?

-Follow us on Facebook: facebook.com/turkevhillschool
-Get Remind texts: https://www.remind.com/join/thspto2324

Grade 3 goes to
Whitney Water
Company

Concert - 7pm

-Sync our THS PTO calendar to your own:https:/bit.ly/THSPT lendar
-Find links to all the latest on our website: https://bit.ly/thspto
-We welcome your questions and feedback! Email us anytime at
turkeyhillpto@gmail.com
Calendar
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
29th 30th 31st 1st 2nd
School Store Closed [Winter Band/ Wear your THS
Orchestra Concert [Sportswear.
/pm
5th Gth 7th 8th 9th
School Store Open [Snowdate for Wear your THS
Band/ Orchestra |Sportswear
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Turkey Hill School Contact Information

School Phone: 203-891-8040

Dr. Denise Arterbery (Principal): darterbery@orange-ed.org

School Fax: 203-891-8043

Kristen Lyons (Administrative Assistant): klyons@orange-ed.org

Website: Click Here

Kathleen Malone (Nurse): kmalone@orange-ed.org
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